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Greetings to All! — 1 PBivds
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What a successful year we have had for théenmore Chamber of Commerde -
Thursday December 21st had to be one of the best holiday party/networking e
a long time, with almost more members showing up dhe Rialto Theatrehan we had room for. The
foodfromCh ar | i e 0 was Babest, theé antgrtainment by the Kenmore children who performed
the OA Charlie Brown Christmasdéd play was exce
on our McCutchan Award winnerJan Williams- when it was announced she had won this year!

I n all we had seven o0Meet & Greetsdé in 2017.
these networking event s, but many months are
Greet6 in 2018, pl ease | et me Kknow. | t can

one at The Rialto Theatrgwhere we really do have plenty of room and a cash bar available).

Successful community events we either sponsored or participated in for 2017 included tKenmore
Easter Craft & Egg Hunin March, Open Streets Akronn June, Better Blockin September, and the
Kenmore Holiday Celebratiom December. All provided great ways for our members to be promoted.

Our nonprofit community newspaper, theKenmore Connection which the Kenmore Chamber
publishes, just finished its 19th year of publication, and still makes just enough to pay the costs.

And through our membership in thNorthern Ohio Area Chambers of
Commerce (NOACC)ve have many great benefits for our members to
use, including the latest fromCommunity Energy Advisorsvho provide

better rates on electricity & natural gas usage. You all did look at the un m I
ll 1 t r
' D

new KCOC Benefits Bookl et mai | ed

Can 2018 be an even better year? Please let me know what you think.
Thanks for listening, and Happy New Year!

John Buntin Jr, President . [ .
john@kenmorekomics.com

Like us on .
Facebook .b WELCOME TO OUR NEwW KCOC MEMBERS:
B.A. Services of Ohio, Inc{ Blue Ocean Plastics, LLC W & B Sisto Sales LLC

This Newsletter sponsored by: Brad Anderson Stephen Donnelly William S. Sisto

. 9189 Darrow Road 5500 Walworth Avenue 5234 Adena Trail

6% Twinsburg, Ohio 440871864 Cloveland. Ohio 4410431 o
CIN. RV 330.425.3010 eveland, Ohio Cincinnati, Ohio 452365103
216-485-3355 440-382-0819
KCOC Members go to: fax 330-425-2420
chambersaver.com/noacc www.absolutebugs.com | www.blueoceanplastics.net www.sistosales.com
for a free quote!
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Jan Williams Wins the McCutchan Award

In 1997, the Kenmore Board o
Trade (now the Kenmore Chambe
of Commercg created an awar
to honor Lee & Jasper McCuth
(who together did so very much f
our community), and give this awar
to a KCOC member =
many things for the Kenmores—s
Community and asked for nothin.a
i n r e tEd Abdubawas the first|

recipient of The McCutchan Awar

FLASHBACK

10 Years Ago- January 2008

: Scott Smith, President
No luncheon scheduled for this

and for 2017 this award was - - .
presented to Jan Williamsby Julie Jan Williams (right) receives month.
Ann SweetBuntin, who spoke abou the 2017 McCutchan Award 15 Years Ago- January 2003

many of the thingsJanhas done, As from President John Buntin Jr |— . .

a member of theKenmore Historical gnd his wife Julie Ann Sweet. |— Scott Smlth,_PreS|d¢nt
Society the Kenmore Kiwanis the No Information available.
Kenmore Athletic Booster Cluband many more other groups]Janhas been
active in just about everything that goes on in our community. It was ar
honor and a privilege to give her this award at the Kenmore Chambgr James Lawson President
Holiday Party on Thursday December 21st. Thankanfor all you do! The first annual Akron Boards

20 Years Ago- January 1998

of Trade Council Membership
Directory is delivered this month
to all active KBOT members.

25 Years Ago- January 1993

Ed Abdula, President

Discussion at this months

KBOT Directors Meeting mostly
concerned the Ci
proposed ban on temporary signs
used by area businesses.

The Kenmore High School Band
Boosters were paid to deliver the
KBOT Membership Directory to

all members in Kenmore.

30 Years Ago- January 1988

o

Lee McCutchan, President

The Christmas lights used by
downtown Akron have been given
to Kenmore, with plans made to
put brackets & outlets up to plug
them in for next December.

35 Years Ago- January 1983

° s er McCutchan, President

KCOC Officers & Directors $ 6FHQH IURP 3%|& 4 i¢ttarted to prepare fo
Sworn in for 2018 WURZQ &KULVWFP th\é Ma@ Kerdre Carnivafestival




